
QUILT OF VALOR RECIPIENT FORM 

 

Thank you for referring a veteran for a Quilt of Valor. Bear Creek Quilt Guild awards Quilts of Valor every 
November at the regular meeting. The following is information needed by the Quilt of Valor Committee 
prior to awarding a quilt.  

HAS RECIPIENT EVER RECEIVED A QUILT OF VALOR? IF YES, THEY ARE NOT ALLOWED ANOTHER.  

DOES RECIPIENT WISH TO HAVE A QUILT OF VALOR? IF NO, SEE BELOW** 

NAME_________________________________BRANCH OF SERVICE______________________________ 

HIGHEST RANK________________________SERVICE DATES____________________________________ 

DUTY STATIONS________________________________________________________________________ 

 

OCCUPATION__________________________________________________________________________ 

AWARDS/COMMENDATIONS RECEIVED -
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

WHAT DID RECIPIENT DO AFTER SERVING? OCCUPATION? MARRIED? CHILDREN? HOBBIES? LOCATION? 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

WILL RECIPIENT BE ABLE TO ATTEND THE NOVEMBER CEREMONY? ______________________________ 

YOUR NAME AND CONTACT INFO__________________________________________________________ 

 

**Some veterans refuse a quilt because they don’t want something patriotic. For those veterans, the 
Quilt of Valor Committee has made non-patriotic themed quilts. Please let your recipient know if this is 
an issue. Be sure to let the Committee know if this is the case so they can be prepared. 

 


